
BURNSIDE BOWLING CLUB "The perfect location for any function". 
BBC is the perfect location for mature birthdays, get togethers, engagement parties, conferences and meetings, Christmas parties. 

Contact; hire@burnsidebowlingclub.com 
 
 

 Hot Line Number 122 – 24 December 2019 
 Next Hot Line Publication – Thursday January 2 – the first for 2020 

Nationals  

To all members who are competing in the Nationals we send our best 
wishes for success out on the greens. 

To the other members who have volunteered for Marking (all 40 of 
you), Bar Duty, Line Marking, and the multitude of other tasks the 
executive thank-you for ensuring Burnside’s reputation for the best club 
around continues. 

To those of you Marking you will receive a copy of the roster tomorrow. 
A copy will also be listed in both the Men’s and Ladies match rooms. 
Make sure you are aware of the day and times you are required. 
Robert Clark is now in charge of Markers so please have his number 
handy. It will make his life easier if you report for duty at the allocated 
times on your rostered day/s. 

Greens availability over holiday period 

A green will be available each day from December 25 to January 1. 
The green will be rolled each day except Christmas Day and Boxing 
Day. From January 2 up to and including January 6 ALL greens will be 
unavailable to club members for the National Singles and Pairs 
championships. A green will be available to members after 6pm on 
these days. 

Centre Success 

Congratulations to Tayla Bruce and Cait Basset who have reached the 
finals of the Centre Women’s Open Pairs. The Final will be played on 
Finals day on the weekend February 1 – 2 at the New Brighton Bowling 
Club. 

Match Committee 

The following game is significantly behind schedule in the Men’s 
singles and will be scratched if the game is not completed or a default 
recorded by the January 1 - Mike Brereton vs Robin Howman 
A number of other games in the Men’s pairs and singles remain behind 
schedule. Namely rounds that were due to have been played by 
December 8 and December 15. These games need to be played with 
urgency. Thanks to all those who have been pro-active in their club 
champ matches and a merry Christmas to all. 

Club Shirts 

Extra shirts are soon to be available 
at cost of $50. Member wanting an 
extra shirt will need to put their name 
and size on the list in the Men’s 
match room. 
 

Season’s Greetings 
It is time for celebration and gatherings. We wish that you spend 
your time meaningfully with people closest to your heart. Have a 
very merry Christmas and a prosperous new year. See you back 
on the greens in the new year. 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 


